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Friday 5th January 2024 

Welcome Back! 

We’d like to welcome Mr Bird 

(Year 4) covering whilst Miss     

Silver remains on maternity 

leave and Miss Rowland (Year 5) 

covering whilst Mrs Green is on               

secondment.    

 

We hope you have had a lovely 

start to the new term and we are 

looking forward to the year 

ahead.  

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

99.1% 94.8% 95.8% 94.8% 97.0% 100% 98.4% 

Next week... 

Year 5 Swimming 

Year 5 will start their swimming 

sessions next week each    

Thursday morning. 

Clubs 

After School clubs will start on 

Monday 8th January and run for 

5 weeks. If it is a sporting club 

please bring a PE kit to change 

into at the end of the school 

day. 



 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

 Leo, who received a medal for reaching the semi-final in a football tournament.  

 Hayden, who was awarded Gym Star of the Week from Beth Tweddle Gymnastics.  

 Eva, who gained a Level 4 Swimming certificate and badge.  

 Axel, who was presented with a Recognition Award from his swimming teacher.  

 Luke, who was awarded Gym Star of the Week from Beth Tweddle Gymnastics and 
a special certificate from Peppa Pig for entering a drawing competition.  

 Annie,  who received trophies for Player of the Match from Whittle Hall and   
Cromwell JFC. 

Please check your child’s book bag on Monday for a paper copy of the diary 

dates for this term.  

Occasionally, we have to amend the diary dates as the term progresses due to 

unforeseen changes or additional events being booked. We will always email 

out an updated copy or advise parents and carers of these changes. Please 

make sure that the office have your up-to-date email address, so that you do 

not miss any information and please check your e-mails regularly. 

Each text we send out costs the school money, but email notifications are free.   


